NCC SEND Learning from Lockdown Survey 
Parents and carers of children with special educational needs and/or disabilities are being asked to help Northumberland County Council understand the impact COVID-19 has had on them and their families. 
A survey looking into the impact that COVID-19 has had on learning and the health and wellbeing of children, young people and their families with SEND in Northumberland is being undertaken. 
This will help the Council and NHS Northumberland Clinical Commissioning Group (the CCG) to better understand how residents can be supported in times such as these and to identify anything we may need to do differently moving forwards. 
Please can you share this with parents and carers of children and young people with SEND and encourage them to take part. It is important we get as much feedback on this as possible. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]The survey is available now, and can be accessed online using the link below until Friday, 14 August. 
https://form.northumberland.gov.uk/form/auto/covid19_impact_survey
Paper copies of the survey can be requested by email to: karen.davison01@northumberland.gov.uk.
